PRIME MINISTER

I attach a letter from M. Raymond Barre
conveying congratulations to you in
connection with the Falklands. M. Barre

says:

"Your country has remained faithful
to its great traditions. 1Its
attitude is an example and an
encouragement for all Europeans.
The success of your country is the
result of your determination and
courage. I am very happy that
you obtained the support of my
country and of the Community during

this difficult period."

I attach a reply which you may like to
send to M. Barre.

A-3c.

22 June, 1982




